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 Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

 Use joining words 

 Answer literal questions 

  Use the correct punctuation 

Next we will be learning to 

 Write factual reports 

 Answer inferential questions 

General update from teacher 

Hello everyone! We have had a very busy 

first month in Primary3/4. The boys and 

girls have chosen our new topic of the Deep 

Sea. We have been enjoying it and learning 

lots of new things about it across the 

curriculum. We have also started an 

investigation station on a Friday where one 

pupil per week can choose what the class 

learn about so far we have had flags and 

this week is deadly animals!  

 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

 Order numbers 

 Numbers before, after and between 

 2D and 3D shape 

Next we will be learning to 

 2,5,8 times table 

 Symmetry 

 Rounding numbers 

 Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning  

 Emotional vocabulary  

 Layers of the ocean 

 STEM skills – K’nex  

 Outdoor learning – maintaining 

grounds 

Next we will be learning  

 All about animals in the oceans 

 Emotion behaviours 

 

 


